
Newsletter
22/03/2024

1
1

Miss Greenwood: Cai
Mrs Lamb: Saffiya

Mrs Millington: Lincoln
Miss Gregory: Archie

Miss Beck: Amber
Miss Roebuck: Nathenan

Miss Pierce: Tobi
Miss Pickering: Millie

Miss James: Dylan
Mrs Hrintchuk: Ayyad

Miss Marr: Noah
Mrs Spivey: Samanta

Launchpad: Ibi
Mrs Burnley: Jacob

STAR

We've been incredibly fortunate this week to have had a visit from Shadow
Chancellor of the Exchequer and local MP for Leeds West - Rachel Reeves. As
with many of our visitors to BPA, Rachel was thoroughly impressed with the
quality of the teaching and learning she observed during her tour of the

school; the children, of course, were a delight as always. We are really proud of
what we have all collectively achieved here as a whole school community and look

forward to seeing what the future holds for us. 
As we close in on the final week of the half term, please keep a look out for
information regarding the Easter Movie night as well as the Eggshibition and
Bonnet parade. We also have the Year 5 Easter performance to parents on

Wednesday morning next week. Finally, you will all be made aware of the clubs on
offer for the Summer Term early next week to sign your child(ren) up. I wish

everyone a happy and restful weekend.



No e-scooters or dogs are allowed
on our school premises. 

Parent notices

Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 26th March: Easter Movie Night
Wednesday 26th March: Year 1 and 2 Teddy Bear Picnic
Wednesday 27th March: Year 3/4 Egyptian day
Thursday 28th March - Deadline for Easter Bonnet and
Eggshibition entries 
Friday 29th March:  Good Friday (Bank Holiday).

Follow us on 
social media!

Polite reminder:
Children can wear small
stud earrings however

hoops and dangling
earrings are not

acceptable for school. 

Year 1 and Year 2 are
having a Teddy Bears
picnic on Wednesday
27th March. On that
day your child can
bring a Teddy Bear

into school. 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/


This Week At BPA...

Science take over
morning 

at Bramley Park
  was fabulous. Our

Year 6 children
were amazing

teachers.

A few of our children had the chance to go and watch an open
training session with Leeds Rhinos Netball team. They got to
watch their training and even meet the players to get their

signature!



2.00pm -3.30pm, Saturday 13th April 
Bramley Community Hub and Library 
Sow the seeds of stories with hands-on activities 

Bloom: Create and Make 

Grow your interest in reading with green-fingered crafts and Lego
challenges based on Bloom, The Surprising Seeds of Sorrel Fallowfield by
Nicola Skinner, a book with plant-power and peril in its pages. 
Create and make to welcome in the springtime and celebrate the school
holidays. 

Free family-friendly event recommended for children aged 7+ 
All children must be accompanied by an adult. No need to book, just 
drop in! 


